
FCCW Board of Outreach  
 
October 2022 Council Meeting “News Brief”   
Outreach meeting held on Wednesday, October 5th at 7:00 PM via Zoom 
 

 
• Outreach Distribution of Funds – Outreach team discussed and decided on distribution of 

funds for 2022.  Will wait to hear from a representative from The Last Green Valley 
regarding last year’s allocation of funds donated to their organization.  

• UCC “Neighbors in Need” Offering – Outreach will be conducting a special offering on 
Sunday, November 20th for UCC “Neighbors in Need” – the offering focuses on economic 
justice.  Bulletin inserts and envelopes will be provided.  

• 2023 Ministry Planning and Budgeting – At November meeting we will brainstorm and 
come up with a few issues that we would want to put to the forefront in 2023.  The results 
of our brainstorming / plan will be added to Google drive. 

• Ukrainian Students at Woodstock Academy – Ginny reached out to partners at Woodstock 
Academy about the idea of a “Teen Coffee House” in the winter.  The program would allow 
the community to support Ukrainian students attending WA, celebrate Ukrainian culture 
with food, decorations, etc . . . and allow students an opportunity to be together for time of 
sharing and fun.  To date, no response from WA. 

• Faith in Action article – We continue to ask members of the congregation to submit “Faith in 
Action” articles. The Faith in Action articles focus on members of our congregation that are 
passionate about and volunteer their time to a cause or organization (outside of FCCW).  
Goal is to inform and inspire others.   

 


